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Consent 

 
The Windsor Framework Democratic Scrutiny Committee would like your permission to publish your consultation response. Please indicate 

your publishing preference. 

 
Publish Response 

 

Introduction 

 

What is your organisation (if any)? 

 
Organisation: 

Fuels Industry UK Ltd. 

 

Impact of EU Act 

 
1 Does it appear likely that the proposed replacement EU act would have a significant negative impact specific to everyday life of 

communities in Northern Ireland in a way that is liable to persist? 

 
Yes 

 
Tell us why: 

 

Fuels Industry UK is currently assessing the impacts resulting from adoption of the amendment to the CLP Regulation (EC) No. 1272/2008 in Northern Ireland.  

 

A possible consequence of the amendment and the reclassification of cumene (a substance found in some petroleum products) in the EU from Carc. Cat 2 (H351) 
to Carc. Cat 1B (H350) has been that sales of aviation gasoline and jet fuels containing over 0.1% cumene to consumers are prohibited when cumene is added to 
Annex XVII Appendix 2 of the REACH Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006. If private pilots are considered as consumers in the meaning of REACH (i.e. not flying in a 
professional capacity), sale of such fuels to them could then be considered as supply to the general public and therefore unlawful according to Entry 28. 

 

The situation regarding sale of packaged heating oil direct to consumers is also subject to confirmation, although Fuels Industry UK understand this is covered by 
the exemption provided in Annex XVII of the REACH Regulation for mineral oil products intended for use as fuel in mobile or fixed combustion plants. 

 

2 Does it appear likely that NOT APPLYING the proposed replacement EU act would have a significant negative impact specific to 

everyday life of communities in Northern Ireland in a way that is liable to persist?? 

 
Unsure 

 
Tell us why: 

 
If the amendment to the CLP Regulation (EC) No. 1272/2008 is not implemented in Northern Ireland, other benefits of the amendment identified in the 

recitals would not be realised. 

 

3 Are there any other matters regarding the EU act that you wish to draw to the Committee's attention? Please note, any 

information provided should be of an evidential nature rather than a commentary. 

 
Yes 

 
Tell us why : 

 
Fuels Industry UK is currently assessing the impacts resulting from adoption of the amendment to the CLP Regulation (EC) No. 1272/2008 in Northern Ireland in terms 

of changes in package labelling, arrangements for pump labelling at filling stations and provision of label elements for portable jerry cans etc. refilled at filling stations. 


